
 

 

New partnership between Vigilance Santé and Clinia.ca 

Replacing the RxVigilance directory with clinia.ca 

 

Repentigny, September 2018 - Vigilance Santé is pleased to announce it has entered into an 

agreement with Clinia to replace the current RxVigilance phone directory with a link to an 

online directory specialized in healthcare, namely: https://vigilance.clinia.ca.   

 

“This directory will provide our users with quick access to information that is needed on a 

daily basis,” stated Andrée-Anne Chevalier, Co-President of Vigilance Santé.  

 

Positive impact on clients 

Clinia.ca is a Quebec-based company dedicated to healthcare. More comprehensive than a 

simple directory, this tool aims to help connect patients and healthcare professionals. A 

page developed specifically for RxVigilance users will ensure a seamless transition, as well as 

access to additional content, as needed. 

 

In addition to basic contact information such as the phone numbers, fax numbers and 

addresses of health resources, healthcare professionals will also have access to business 

hours, geolocated searches, and the ability to see which services are offered at each 

establishment. Users will also be able to directly update their listing in the directory and 

even take over their page to manage it themselves.    

 

Availability 

RxVigilance users will have access to the new directory in the September update. If you have 

any questions, please contact our customer service team at info@vigilance.ca. 

 

 

The Vigilance Santé Team 
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